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Item  

 

Tees Valley Joint Health  

Scrutiny Committee 

 

13 September 2018 

 

CCG Updates on: GP Numbers, Delivery of Urgent Care Services, and Financial 

Outlook 

 

Summary 

The CCGs have provided updates on the following areas for the Committee’s consideration: 

GP Numbers, Delivery of Urgent Care Services, and Financial Outlook. 

 

Recommendation 

That the Committee considers the information provided. 

 

Detail 

 

1. At the last meeting of the Committee, Members requested position updates on the 
following issues: 
 

- GP numbers and recruitment 

- urgent care services 

- financial outlook 

 

2. Information has been received from Hartlepool and Stockton-on-Tees, and Darlington 
CCGs, and South Tees CCG.  These are attached and will be presented to the 
meeting. 

 

 

 

Contact Officer 

Name: Peter Mennear 
Position: Scrutiny Officer, Stockton-on-Tees BC 
Tel.:  01642 528957 
Email: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk 

mailto:peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk

